Commission

Demolition Review Committee
18]Jul 2014
Heritage Commission Conference Room

237 Atlantic Avenue (Stone building)

Present: Donna Etela
Jim Maggiore
Cynthia Swank

Alternate: Jane Robie
Absent: Jeff Hillier
1. Call to Order at 10:07AM

2. Moved by Maggiore, seconded by Swank to grant the demolition permit for
268 Post Road as the Committee found that there is no historical significance
to the structure. Approved unanimously.

The Committee members signed a letter dated 18 Jul 2014 indicating that it is
in favor of granting a demolition permit and provided two copies to the Code
Enforcement Officer, one to be attached to the Application for Demolition
Permit and the other to be sent to the applicant.

Discussion of procedures ensued relating to similar situations. The Code
Enforcement Officer arrived and received the two copies.

Meeting adjourned at 10:40AM.

Cynthia G. Swank
Recording Secretary



[Letter signed by members]
Demolition Review Subcommittee

18 July 2014

The Demolition Review Committee met on 18 July 2014. After reviewing the application
for a Demolition Permit submitted 15 July 2014 and viewing the structure from the Post
Road shoulder, the Committee finds the structure located at 268 Post Road is not
historically significant.

The Committee is in favor of granting a demolition permit. A demolition permit may be
issued without further action by the Committee.

Donna Etela, Member

Cynthia Swank, Member

Jim Maggiore, Member



